THE SANGO SCENE

YOUR SOURCE FOR SANGO NEWS AND INFORMATION



HEADLINES FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 8-12

WELCOME

We want to welcome you to Sango Elementary School for the 2022-2023 school year. Back to School is such and exciting time for teachers, students, and parents. Our desire is to partner with you throughout the year as we all work to grow our children academically, socially, and emotionally. This newsletter, The Sango Scene, will be how, as a school, we will communicate important information and upcoming events to parents. It is emailed weekly through School Messenger. In addition to email, The Sango Scene will also be posted to Facebook and on Sango's website. Parents will continue to receive classroom information from teachers. We look forward to an amazing year of working with our students and parents.

1 DAY OF SCHOOL INFORMATION

There is no YMCA on half-days of school, therefore, the YMCA Fun Company will not receive students on Monday, August 8. If this is a change from what you told your child's teacher at Back-to-School Night, please be sure to let your child's teacher know how your child will get home from school.

If you wish to walk your child to his/her classroom on the first half-day, you will be permitted to do so. We ask that our 1st-5th grade parents exit the building once you have helped your child find his/her class. Beginning on the first full day, we ask that parents allow students to find their classrooms on their own. This not only allows children to learn some independence, but also reduces the number of visitors in the building. We assure you that we have people in place to assist your child in getting to the appropriate place. Our first priority is to keep our students safe.

There will be no breakfast or lunch served on Monday, the half-day.

MINI

1st Half-day for Students

NO YMCA

TESTA!

Staff Development No School for Students

CONCOL

Staff Development No School for Students

THIRRI

1st Full Day of School for Students YMCA Begins

CRIDE

Lunch Information

Our Cafeteria will be serving both breakfast and lunch daily, with the exception of half-days. Students will be charged this year, unless their free and reduced lunch application has been approved. To complete the application for free or reduced lunch/breakfast, click HERE. Elementary student meal prices for 2022-23 are as follows:

- Breakfast (Full Pay)- \$1.00
- Breakfast (Reduced)- \$.30
- Lunch (Full Pay)- \$2.65
- Lunch (Reduced)- \$.40

If you need to add money to your child's lunch account, you may click the same link above, create and account, and add money to the account.

Parent Responsibility Zone (PRZ)

Due to the shortage of bus drivers, CMCSS has extended the PRZ for this school year, which impacts several of our students. If you live in the PRZ, your child may not ride a school bus to/from school. We recognize the challenge this may pose for many of you, and we will do our best to help you work through it. This is new to us as well, so there may be a bit of trial and error until we are able to see what it looks like and put solid systems into place. If you are opting to drop off and pick up your child through the car rider line, your child will simply be treated as a car rider. For those who will be walking to school, at this time, for drop-off, students need to be walked by a parent to the door of the school. If you live on the Trough Springs Road side, your child will enter through the car circle doors. If you live on the Sango Road side, your child may enter through the main entrance. For dismissal, the PRZ students will be dismissed following the initial group of buses. All PRZ students (who are not car riders) will be picked up at the main entrance. In order to pick your child up at the main entrance, you must present the Sango-issued PRZ tag. If you wish to pick your child up through the car rider line, this must first be communicated to your child's teacher. You may use your PRZ tag issued by the school as your car rider tag.